
 
Delegate RSC Report 
September 14, 2022 

 
 

Greetings CCR Family, 
 
 

World Service Conference 2023 
The proposed motions Central California Region submitted to the World Service Conference Committee 
to be placed in the CAR (Conference Agenda Report) has been received for review by the committee. If 
the replies we get from the WSC Committee require changes to the motions, we will need to 
hold an electronic assembly to re-approve the changes. New guidelines have been recently 
established to write motions and some changes may consist of underlining and color change to 
wording. To view the proposed motions, click on WRCNFG website. 

 
The Serenity Connection 
The September 2022 edition of the Serenity Connection Newsletter is now available on Nar-Anon.org. 
More information can be found on the page on how to subscribe to the newsletter or share your story 
and submit it. Once approved and placed in the newsletter, writings are considered CAL (Conference 
Approved Literature) and can be read in the meetings. 

 
CCR Subcommittee Meeting Changes 
The Outreach and the Convention Subcommittees are now back-to-back meetings, sharing the hour time 
on the last Tuesday of the month. The virtual platform has changed from FreeConferenceCall to the CCR 
Shared Zoom account. For more details, view the calendar on the right-hand side of the 
Central California Region home page. 

 
 
 

 
Any questions, please feel free to reach out 
In gratitude, 

 
JT – delegate@naranoncentralca.org 
Sunny – altdelegate@naranoncentralca.org 

https://sites.google.com/nar-anon.org/wrcnfg/events/2023-car-motions?authuser=0
https://www.nar-anon.org/serenity-connection
https://www.naranoncentralca.org/
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